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Clatt School Vision
At Clatt School we will give children opportunities

to develop skills for learning, life and work to empower

them to make informed choices to live a happy

fulfilled life.

Dear Parents

T am delighted to welcome the pupils back to school for the new session.
A special welcome goes to our new P1's, Molly and Chloe. We are so pleased to
have them join our school. Also, a special welcome to the Wilson family.

We had a super time last week. We were excited to hear from the pupils all
about the adventures they had during the holidays. The pupils were all super
stars.

COVID restrictions still apply in school
o Please wear a face mask when in the playground and maintain a 2m
distance from other parents
e No parents are allowed in school - if you need o speak o a member of
staff you can phone or email or we can meet you in the playground. A
member of staff will always be in the playground at the end of the day



I sent home the 'what we are learning’ letter last week. This is to give you an
idea of the topics we will be covering this term.

Our specialist teacher is Mr Main, who teaches music. He had them all playing
instruments on Tuesday. He said that the P1's joined in very well and were
super stars. If the pupils start humming ‘When the Saints’ blame Mr Mainl!

I sent home blue reading packets containing home/school diaries. The diary is
for communication between home and school. The pupils will put any homework
they have in the dairy. You can also use it to communicate with us. Their
reading books will also be in the reading packets. As we start to bring things
between home and school can you please encourage the pupils to wash their
hands before and after handling items in the blue packet.

We have arranged for Tempest Photography to come to school to take photos
of the children on the afternoon of Thursday 16 September. If anyone would
like any photos with siblings that are not at school, please contact us and we
will arrange a specific time with you for this.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. My door is
always open (virtually!l).

Kind Regards

Barbara Rae
Head Teacher

Dates for your diary

Thursday 26™ August - Parent Council AGM, 3.20pm in playground
Thursday 16 September - Tempest Photography in afternoon

Friday 15 October - Last Day of Term 1

Monday 1 November - First Day of Term 2

Thursday 18 November - In-Service Day

Friday 19 November - In-Service Day

Tuesday 21 December - Last Day of Term 2



